Dear MD DNR data user,

Thank you for your use of our water quality monitoring and assessment data. Working with academic, government and citizen partners is important to us and creates many value added products that emphasize the significance of our work and highlights the need for continued funding of our programs. It is vital for us to create a common attribution/branding for our work if you use it in poster or oral presentations, manuscripts or other publications.
Here are some general guidelines we request. The most important is using the Eyes on the Bay name and www.eyesonthebay.net as the URL. This is easier for readers of your work to remember and much easier to type than our extended URLs.
Posters
Data provided by the Maryland Department of Natural Resources, Tidewater Ecosystem Assessment Division.

For more information, visit the Eyes on the Bay website (www.eyesonthebay.net).
If you choose to, you can incorporate the DNR logo into posters.
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You may also use this QR code so that smart phone users can directly access the website:
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For Manuscripts or Bibliographic Citations

Use whatever style your publication requires but cite:

Maryland Department of Natural Resources as the author;
Eyes on the Bay as the title and;

www.eyesonthebay.net as the URL.

If you use our data in any poster, presentation or publication please send us a reference. We will start highlighting these works on our website.

Thanks,

Mark
********************************************************

Mark Trice

Program Chief

Water Quality Informatics

Tidewater Ecosystem Assessment

Maryland Department of Natural Resources

Tawes State Office Building; D-2

580 Taylor Avenue

Annapolis, MD 21401

410-260-8649 (w)

410-260-8640 (fax)

http//www.eyesonthebay.net
Twitter: @eyesonthebay
Facebook: Eyes on the Bay
